Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

June 7, 2002

Mr. Frank Marshall
9310 63" Street
Kenosha, WI 53142

Dear Mr. Marshall:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 28 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D"
Bartender license be approved.

On Tuesday, June 4, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council reversed the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application based on the police report.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an
affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City
Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a
license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
RDL:crr
cc: Milwaukee Police Department,
Administration-Licenses
License Division
City Attorney
File 011383

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.



